
 

 
COVID-19 Home Test Kit 

Important Notice 
 

Public Health England has found evidence that the 
new variant has been discovered in your area. 

 
London Borough of Brent is working with NHS and 

Public Health England to carry out door to door 
testing for coronavirus 

 
We attempted to deliver a free home test kit today, 

but no one was home. 
 

Getting tested will help to stop the virus spread and 
protect our community. 

 
 
 

Please visit your local test centre which can be 
found at https://www.brent.gov.uk/your-

community/coronavirus/test-and-trace/, visit 
www.nhs/coronavirus or contact 119 to arrange 

a test as soon as possible 


